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Dear transit pros, 

I have played an active part in our BRT development since the beginning. I have seen the 

careful and thoughtful work you have done. There were times I came to meetings with one idea, 

only to change it because of some detail I learned. 

Please do not change the current transit plan. It is the best and most pragmatic plan we can 

have right now. As people begin taking the bus, there will be enthusiasm to add to it. 

Janet Murphy 

 

cc Alder Tag Evers 

 


